
From: Matt Jarreau
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR
Subject: 3118 e marshall st
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 1:11:15 PM

Marianne hey good afternoon I hope you're doing well today. I just wanted to check in to let you know
that I reviewed the plans on this development and I am in full support of the project. I hope it gets
approved thank you
Matt

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com
mailto:Marianne.Pitts@richmondgov.com


From: Daniil Kleyman
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR
Subject: 3118 E. Marshall
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 2:54:57 PM

Hi Marianne,

Just wanted to write a letter in full support of this project.  Project itself looks great and
the developer behind it is very capable, so I am sure this will very positively add to
the neighborhood.  Thanks!

Daniil V. Kleyman

True Vision Analytics, LLC

Evolve Development, LLC

804-991-4111 (cell)
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